
Official Notice, 1/4/24 

The January Perry Cup racing will be held as scheduled on Saturday, January 6. 

As the forecast calls for increasing breeze and cool temperatures, the Race 

Committee will attempt to start racing as scheduled—warning signal at 1200. 

Currently five races have been completed in the series (Race 6 was postponed 

due to lack of wind in December). Therefore the RC will attempt to complete four 

races on January 6, if conditions permit. 

Jack McAleer 


